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Ayala Plans (AP) saw another banner year in 2023 with the continued delivery of its commitments 

to Planholders. AP paid over Php 111 million in Education benefits and Php 305 million in Pension 

benefits, showing the strength and circumspect management of its operations and most importantly 

its Trust Fund. 

 

AP fully supports the sustainability efforts of its Parent company, Bank of the Philippine Islands 

(the “Bank”), in giving decent work to its employees while fostering gender equality among its 

ranks. AP has also worked towards implementing resource efficiency initiatives, providing 

Planholders and clients alternative methods of claiming benefits through the Bank's various 

remittance facilities to reduce foot traffic and paper consumption in the BPI branches. 

 

Ayala Plans will continue to improve its operations and to adhere to the United Nation Sustainable 

Development Goals, to help provide decent quality of life to its Planholders, Nominees, and 

Stakeholders alike.  

 

AP also ended the year 2023 with yet again 100% compliance to the requirements of all its 

governing regulatory bodies. 

 
 


